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P. O. BOX 2120
Richmond, Virginia 23218-2120

CAREER AND TECHNICAL EDUCATION MEMO NO. 252-24


DATE:	August 28, 2024

TO: 		CTE Administrators

FROM: 	Dr. J. Anthony Williams, Director
		Office of Career and Technical Education

SUBJECT:	U.S. Department of Education Power Your Future Challenge

The U.S. Department of Education has launched the Power Your Future Challenge to prepare high school students for rewarding careers and increase access to career and technical education (CTE). Participating teachers and students will get hands-on experience envisioning and designing clean energy solutions that can make a real-world impact. The Power Your Future Challenge will connect CTE students to the vast career opportunities in clean energy and other vital infrastructure industries by tapping into students’ knowledge, drive, and creativity to develop real-world solutions that advance clean energy adoption. 

Teams are invited to submit detailed action plans that outline innovative strategies for advancing the use of clean energy technologies within their schools and communities. Teachers and students have access to Challenge resources which may be added throughout the challenge. Submission forms are due November 19, with judging and winner selection to follow. The judging panel will recommend up to 10 winning teams. The U.S. Department of Education anticipates announcing winning teams in February 2025.

If you have questions, please contact the Office of Career and Technical Education at CTE@doe.virginia.gov or by telephone at (804) 750-8129.
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